
To all,  

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued 

understanding and support of our Foundation's activities and smooth 

operation.  

 

We are pleased to announce that our Foundation's Chairman, Dr. Tsuneji 

Nagai, who had been undergoing medical treatment, passed away on June 

6, 2025 (aged 91).  

 

As the founder of our Foundation, Chairman Nagai made great 

contributions to the development of pharmaceutical research through his 

dedication to promoting international research exchange in pharmaceutical 

sciences.  

 

We would also like to inform you that the funeral was held only for close 

relatives, in accordance with the wishes of the family.  

Our Foundation plans to hold a memorial service to commemorate the 

deceased and to express condolences. We will provide further information 

on this matter.  

 

In addition, in accordance with the wishes of the bereaved family, we will 

decline all incense money, condolence telegrams, offerings, and flowers. We 

ask for your understanding.  

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for the kindness you have 

shown us over the years, and we pray for the repose of the deceased's 

soul.  

 

June 16, 2025  

The Nagai Foundation Tokyo 


